
OGLETREE DEAKINS 
WEBINAR 
OREGON UPDATE: LIMITS TO 
CONFIDENTIALITY IN SETTLEMENT 
AND SEVERANCE AGREEMENTS

REGISTRATION

Register online at www.ogletree.com or contact webinars@ogletree.com.

Instructions for participation will be circulated before the webinar. If you have questions about  
the availability of CLE credits, please email cle@ogletree.com. To request an accommodation for a 
disability, please email accessibility@ogletree.com as soon as possible.

DESCRIPTION
Effective January 1, 2023, there are changes 
to the Oregon Workplace Fairness Act, which, 
among other things, generally prohibits 
employers from requiring employees to enter 
into agreements that would prevent them 
from disclosing conduct constituting illegal 
discrimination and harassment, including 
sexual assault, unless certain criteria are 
met. The changes include new limitations 
on employers’ ability to require employees to 
maintain the confidentiality of the amount 
paid to settle claims of illegal discrimination 
and harassment. The speakers will review key 
aspects of the new law and provide tips on 
how Oregon employers can ensure that their 
agreements are in compliance.   

SPEAKERS 
James M. Barrett (Portland, OR)
Kjersten H. Turpen (Portland, OR)
Lisa England, Moderator

DATE
Wednesday, January 18, 2023

TIME
11:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. Pacific
12:00 p.m. – 1:00 p.m. Mountain
1:00 p.m. – 2:00 p.m. Central
2:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. Eastern

COST
$99.00
Complimentary for Ogletree Deakins clients  
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